
 
 

April 27, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                        The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                                                    Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                                         Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                                                 Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Latino Chamber of Commerce Mobile Office in fiscal year 2023.  

The Latino Chamber of Commerce is located at P.O. Box 1013, Lafayette, CO 80026. The 

Latino Chamber of Commerce will acquire a sustainable mobile office, along with 12 

workstations and related shared equipment and appliances, to be housed within the mobile office. 

This project will enable the chamber to maintain and increase the services we provide to the 

Boulder County Community while building a fiscally responsible, sustainable organization.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 
 

Joe Neguse 

Member of Congress 

 

 


